
The Friends of Green Spring (FROGS) is-a registered 501 (c) (3) non-profit group that
supports the educational mission of Green Spring Gardens. No goods or services were
exchangedfor this donation.

Susan Voss
President
Friends of Green Spring

Sincerely,

Congratulations on exceeding your fund raising efforts. We also, exceeded our annual
appeal goal, thanks to contributions such as yours.

On behalf of the Friends of Green Spring (FROGS), I'd like to express our sincere
appreciation for your generous contribution of $1,000 to the Frances Tyler Fund which
supports Title I students. We couldn't agree more that it is important to introduce young
people to horticulture, especially those who would not otherwise have the opportunity.

Dear Mr. Bauer,

Richard F. Bauer
President
Azalea Society of America
No. Va. Chapter
c/o 2963 Fort Lee Street
Oak Hill, VA 20171
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4603 GREEN SPRING ROAD • ALEXANDRIA, VIRGINIA 22312
703·642·5173 (DIRECT) • 703·642·8095 (FAX)• WWW.GREENSPRING.ORG

FRIENDS OF GREEN SPRING


	NPSCN001.pdf

